
 

 

16 September 2024 

 

Reopening of Children Playroom  
 

Dear Members and Guests, 

 

We are pleased to announce that the newly renovated children playroom will   
officially open on 17 September (Tuesday). The space has been thoughtfully 
designed to provide children with an enjoyable and creative play environment. 
 
We cordially invite you to visit the new children playroom with your children, 
where they can explore the new facilities. You can unwind and enjoy quality 
time in a safe and welcoming atmosphere. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and trust that the children playroom will   
offer a delightful experience for both children and parents alike. 
 
 

 

兒 童 遊 戲 室 重 新 開 放 

 

致各會員及訪客： 

 

兒童遊戲室將於九月十七日 （星期二）正式開放，全新設計的空間旨在為孩

子們提供一個愉快且富有創意的遊玩環境。 

 

我們誠邀您與孩子們一起參觀新的兒童遊戲室，讓孩子探索全新的遊樂設

施。您們可以在安全、舒適的環境中享受輕鬆的歡樂時光。 

 

我們期待您的蒞臨，並相信全新兒童遊戲室將為大家提供愉快的體驗。 

 

 


